
Dear Friend of WMO,  
  
Greetings from WMO Human Resources and we hope this message 
finds you well.  
  
WMO is currently recruiting and we kindly request that you share our 
currently open vacancy notices (VNs) within your network and with 
interested applicants who are keen to explore new and exciting 
roles in our organization. 
  
Our vacancies are listed here and interested applicants are invited to 
submit their application in our e-recruitment system directly before the 
stipulated deadlines. Please note that we can only accept applications 
made through the portal. Applicants may also find additional information 
on opportunities in WMO in our website Jobs at WMO .  
  
We thank you in advance for your support and assistance.  
  

Kind regards.  
WMO, Human Resources 
Section 

 

https://erecruit.wmo.int/public/
https://wmo.int/jobs

